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April 26, 2022 
  
Dear Parents of Future Kindergarten Students, 
  
I am writing to invite you to attend an orientation meeting for parents of children who will enter 
Kindergarten in September 2022. The orientation meeting is the first of several activities that will 
help you and your child become familiar with our school and will help us learn about you. At the 
orientation at 6 p.m. on Tuesday, May 3rd you will meet our current Kindergarten teachers 
and learn about our Kindergarten program and curriculum. After the presentations there will be 
time for questions and informal conversation. The orientation is usually 90 minutes in length. 
Please note that this evening meeting is for parents/guardians. The Kindergarten teachers and I 
look forward to welcoming you to our school community.   
  
Attached is an agenda for the evening as well as a parent questionnaire. Please complete this 
form before the meeting or send it to the office. The information you provide will inform our 
placement decisions and help us make balanced classrooms. 
  
Kindergarten screening will be held on the afternoon of Wednesday, May 11. You will receive 
additional information about the screening at the orientation meeting. 
  
Please be aware that your enrollment is not complete until all required forms and documents are 
submitted and approved by the district registrar. Your child's enrollment is not finalized until you 
have received a confirmation letter for WPS registration and placement. 
  
I look forward to meeting you on May 3rd and share the excitement and high hopes you have for 
your child’s education at Hardy. Welcome to the Hardy School! 
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
  
Grant Smith 
Hardy School Principal 

 


